
 

Dear Parents and Children of Agios Tychonas Primary School  

On behalf of the school staff I would like to greet you all and wish you a 

healthy and successful academic year 2020-2021. During this Year we are 

dedicated to apply a curriculum based on the National Cypriot Primary 

Curriculum and also to apply diverse learning for the foreign language 

students.  The curriculum we offer is diverse and we are as committed to 

promoting the Arts as we are to the Sciences, the Social Sciences and to 

Mathematics. All subject areas are as much valued as the students who wish 

to study them.  

Furthermore, during the pandemic of Covid19, school has the responsibility 

of following the hygiene protocol, designed and distributed by the Cypriot 

Ministry of Education, Civilization, Youth and Sports. Unfortunately, this year 

parents are restricted from visiting school, unless it is emergency and we 

invite them to communicate with teachers via telephone and viber community 

groups organized by classroom teachers. In case of emergency situation (e.g., 

lockdown); distance learning through Microsoft Τeams will be applied to all 

learners.  

Yours sincerely 

The Headmistress  

Dr. Eleni Kyratzi 

 


